Residential Services Week of 12.24.23 and Week of 12.31.23

Tank, Alyssa <ATank@republicservices.com>
Mon 12/18/2023 12:15 PM

Toronaldalemmer@hotmail.com <ronaldalemmer@hotmail.com>
Cc:Koehler, Mike <MKoehler@republicservices.com>;Jacobson, Tyler <TJacobson2@republicservices.com>;Neumann, Paul
<PNeumann@republicservices.com>

Good afternoon,

Just as a reminder we do not run on Christmas to be able to give our employees
the day to enjoy with their families. Please notify residence as best as possible of
the following information:

With Christmas falling on a Monday this year we will be delayed by one day for
service.

The week of December 24th, 2023, we will be servicing the trash and recycling for
the Town of Scott on Friday, December 291", 2023.

The week of December 315t, 2023, there will not be any changes in service. The

trash for the Town of Scott will be serviced on Thursday January 4™ 2024, as
scheduled.

Please let us know if you have any questions!

Thank you!

Alyssa Tank

Logistics Analyst

Republic Services

Eagle Waste Division

701 Recycling way, Eagle River, WI, 54521
(715)-443-5314 Office

(715)-477-1819 Fax

Pay your bill online: https://www.republicservices.com/pay-bill
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